ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
REGARDING THE DISPOSAL OF THE DISTRICT’S PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT
LOCATED AT THE EARLVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
AT 226 PROSPECT, EARLVILLE, IOWA 52041

The Board of Directors of the Maquoketa Valley Community School District is advertising for
bids to purchase and dispose of the District’s three pieces of playground equipment located at
the Earlville Elementary School at 226 Prospect, Earlville, lowa. Bids shall be submitted to the
Secretary of the Board of Directors at 107 South Street, Delhi, lowa beginning on the 30th day
of April, 2024, and all proposals shall be due at the office of the Secretary of the Board of
Directors at or before 12:00 PM on May 17, 2024. Once the deadline for submitting bids has
passed, the Superintendent will open and review the bids. The Superintendent of the
Maquoketa Valley Community School District will select the proposal that he deems is in the
District’s best interest. The Superintendent reserves the right to reject any and all proposals,
decline to dispose of the property, and determine the method for the disposal of the property
that is in the District’s best interests.



